
Members of the House and Senate,

Please vote NO on Minnesota HF3114 bill being presented before the House on February 9.
 
This bill proposes more medical encroachment and government overreach by the State.
 
Here in Minnesota, we already have public health programs providing most of the work this bill proposes. 
 
We, the people, do not need any more socialized medicine or welfare in our state. 
 
Minnesotans have been overtaxed to the tune of 12 BILLION DOLLARS. Much of this money is funneled into a system that is being mismanaged, or outright stolen for nefarious programs (https://alphanews.org/omar-paid-thousands-by-restaurant-accused-of-stealing-money-intended-to-feed-starving-children/)
 
Please take notice that we, the people, are paying attention. We are taking responsibility for our role in the political process, and educating ourselves about your actions. It is time you serve your constituents- not special interests.
 
The number of awakened individuals is growing. This thinly veiled Socialist agenda breeding in our beloved Twin Cities is not sustainable.
 
STAY OUT OF OUR SCHOOLS AND LEAVE OUR CHILDREN ALONE.
 
Our children are not your property to make decisions for.
 
Governmental medical overreach stops NOW.
 
Medical centers have no business in schools.
 
The medical system is deeply fractured and the school system is failing. There is no trust, and neither of these systems truly have children’s best interests at heart. This is a funding scheme. It’s about MONEY. Doctors and nurses have been given deadly protocols for Remdesivir and ventilators for COVID-19, yet you propose to enact a bill to install medical centers inside our schools? Absolutely not.
 
Before introducing any more money-driven Socialist bills, please ask yourself which side of history do you want to be on?  Will you be FOR the people or against us?  The more you want to expand governmental control, the more you become an enemy to the people.
 
Government was never meant to dictate people’s lives.  Government was designed to take care of the business of people. 
 
Per your oath of office, you are a servant of the people.
 
You do not have authority to propose enactment of Minnesota FH3114, and you are accountable to the people for how you vote.
 
Regards,
Lindsay Desrosier

